[bookmark: _GoBack]BCQG BOARD MEETING MINUTES DECEMBER 1, 2020 (via ZOOM)

Susie Emmons opened the meeting at 6:33pm. The following officers and members attended. Linn Jencopale, Kathi Runyan, Aleta Mayrose, Nancy Carr, Kay Thomas, JoAnne Sheppard, Beth Gerth, Vicky Kidd, Kathy Longo, Sheri Jones, Mary Nalley, Kyle Mills and Lynn Conklin. The minutes were read by Kathi Runyan and a motion made by Vicki Kidd, 2nd by Linn Jencopale and approved.

Treasurer:  Kay Thomas reported income of $14.00, expenses of $143.88, for a net loss of $129.88.

Programs:  Aleta reported that the January speaker is Judy Stewart, speaking on Tips and Tricks. She is learning the Zoom process. Aleta will check with her about doing the workshop on Zoom also, maybe adjusting the hours and the workshop fee.
The February speaker is Karen Stone and March is Patricia Smith.

New Business:  Susie checked into Founders Hall in Grapevine for future meetings. They only allow 40 people and charge $150.00. It was decided that too many members would be left out.

There were no new reports from any of the committee chairmen.

Eileen O’Neal won the door prize for wearing her pj’s at the November Zoom meeting.

Susie is sending the December birthday cards out.

The next general meeting is December 15th, with the induction of officers via Zoom. The potluck is cancelled.
The next board meeting is Tuesday January 5th at 6:30pm.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:06pm.
Submitted by Lynn Conklin

